
 

Summary of Key Changes for 2022-23 Edition of the University Regulations 
 
Please note that the provisions in the new edition of the University Regulations apply to all students. 
An exception to this rule is that continuing students will be governed by the degree regulations in 
place in the year of first registration on their current programme of study. (For Honours students, this 
means the year in which they commenced their Honours programme.) 

While there have been no substantive changes to the regulations, references to the Senate Office 
that feature in the regulations have been altered to reflect a revised structure that will be in place 
ahead of the new academic year 2022-23. The Senate and Academic Collaborations Offices will 
merge to form a new unit: Academic Policy & Governance. This will be led by Helen Butcher and 
will remain within the Academic Services Division. In addition to this change, the Student Conduct 
Team will be relocated to a new area of Academic Services – Student Administration & Learning 
Development and will function within that as a self-contained unit. 

Revised webpages reflecting these changes will be published in early September. 

If you have any queries regarding the University Regulations please contact Helen Butcher 
(Helen.Butcher@glasgow.ac.uk) or Ruth Cole (Ruth.Cole@glasgow.ac.uk) in Academic Policy & 
Governance. 

August 2022 

 

mailto:Helen.Butcher@glasgow.ac.uk
mailto:Ruth.Cole@glasgow.ac.uk

